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From:
Sent: 25 January 2021 00:57
To: localplan
Subject: Scott park Galashiels

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear Sir /madam. I writting to let you know that the laird of Galashiels left the gala polices which includes 
the scott park to the people of Galashiels. It was a gift to the town. So as a member of the public i find this 
to be voted by the people of Galashiels whether or not that you can in fact build on this site without there 
permission.  


